
Stated Clerk's Report to Presbytery 
August 12, 2017 

Recommendations for Presbytery Approval: 

Approve requests for excused absences. 

Approve the following minutes: 
Stated Meeting of March 14, 2017 
Installation of the Rev. Linda Maconochie on April 2, 2017 
Installation of the Rev. Wanda Olive on June 25, 2017 

Information Items: 

It's not too early to think about 2017 statistical reporting.  Sessions can review their 
membership rolls and update ruling elder lists at anytime throughout the year.  December 
1, 2017, will begin the online entry of church statistics and will run through the first week 
in February.  Pastors and clerks of sessions will receive more information as we finalize 
plans.  We hope to have 100% church participation this year.  If you have questions, 
please contact the Stated Clerk.   
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